

8th February 2023

Staffing Changes from after Half Term

Dear Parents/Carers,

I am writing to inform you that there will be some staffing changes following the half term break. As you may be aware, Mr Gee has had to be away from school since the return from Christmas. Due to the on-going and changeable nature of his family situation, we need to put something in place for Y6 to support them in the build up to their SATs tests and transition to secondary school.

From the week commencing 20th February, Mrs Thompson will be working in Y6 and Miss Deis will be working in Y4. This decision has come after much thought and consideration, as we always aim to keep things as consistent as possible for the children. However I am sure you will understand how important these last few months of Y6 are to prepare the children for their next chapter.

Miss Deis has been working in St Anthony's for the last half term and is very excited to continue here with the fantastic Y4 class. Mrs Thompson has recently joined us as an Assistant Head and has previous experience in supporting Y6 through their SATs and preparing them for Year 7.

I am more than happy to discuss this further if you have any questions or concerns.

Many thanks for your support,

Mrs J Storch

Acting Head of School

St Anthony's Voluntary Catholic Academy Danepark Road, Hull, HU6 9AA Tel. 01482 850286 Email. admin@stahull.org www.stahull.org Executive Head/CEO.

Mr Ged Fitzpatrick

@stanthonysCPS

Head of SchoolMrs Jess Storch

